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Railcare appoints new positions and expands Group 
Management
Railcare is appointing two new positions to support the company's operations on its growth journey. 
Firstly, with a newly appointed HR Manager position, and secondly, a new Head of IR, Communication 
and Sustainability. The Group Management team will also change from the beginning of 2025.

Sofie Strömberg, who has extensive experience in Human Resources and organisational development, has been 
recruited as HR Manager and will be part of Group Management. Sofie comes most recently from a similar role at 
Skellefteå Taxi and has previous management experience from her role as Unit Manager at Skellefteå Municipality.
 
“At Railcare, Sofie's main task will be to work with personnel management. This involves everything from the work 
environment and working conditions to continuing to build the corporate culture so that Railcare remains an 
attractive employer,” says Mattias Remahl, CEO of Railcare.
 
At the same time, Hanna Hedlund has been appointed IR, Communications and Sustainability Manager, with the 
task of continuing to ensure the company's relations with investors and external stakeholders, as well as developing the 
Group's sustainability work. Hanna is already responsible for the group's external communication.
 
Railcare has previously announced that Johan Elveros will be the new CFO from January 2025 and that Hans 
Flodmark, Head of Safety, will also be part of Group Management.
 
“Together with all our fantastic employees, Railcare is well equipped to drive both vision and strategy forward, with 
the goal of achieving our ambitious goals for 2027,” concludes Mattias Remahl.
 
From 2025, Group Management will consist of:
Mattias Remahl, CEO
Johan Elveros, CFO
Jonny Granlund, Business Area Manager Construction and Machines and Technology
Johan Hansén, Business Area Manager Transport
Hans Flodmark, Head of Safety
Sofie Strömberg, HR Manager
Hanna Hedlund, IR, Communications and Sustainability Manager

For further information contact:
Mattias Remahl, CEO
Telephone: +46 70 271 33 46
E-mail: mattias.remahl@railcare.se

Hanna Hedlund, IR, Communications and Sustainability Manager
Telephone: +46 70 658 38 09
E-mail: hanna.hedlund@railcare.se

https://editor.mfn.se/app/mattias.remahl@railcare.se
https://editor.mfn.se/app/hanna.hedlund@railcare.se
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About Railcare Group
The railway specialist Railcare offers innovative products and services for the railway; for example, railway 
maintenance with self-developed machines, a locomotive workshop, special transport and machine sales projects. Our 
market is mainly in Scandinavia and the United Kingdom. The railway industry is in a positive development with 
increasing traffic volumes, extensive investment programs, developing cost-effective freight and passenger transport, 
and rising environmental awareness. Railcare delivers both sustainable and efficient solutions that contribute to the 
railway, so it can be used for the maximum number of years to come. The shares of Railcare Group AB (publ) are 
listed on the Small Cap list of the Nasdaq Stockholm exchange. The Group has approximately 180 employees and 
annual sales of approximately SEK 550 million. The company's headquarters are in Skellefteå.


